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LETTER DATED 25 JULY 1994 FROM THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY
COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to refer to your letter of 14 July 1994 (S/1994/848)
enclosing copies of the Agreement between the United Nations and the Kingdom of
the Netherlands concerning the Headquarters of the International Tribunal for
the Prosecution of Persons Responsible for Serious Violations of International
Humanitarian Law Committed in the Territory of the Former Yugoslavia since 1991
and the Agreement for Tenancy of Churchillplein 1, The Hague.

I have the honour to inform you that, in accordance with paragraph 6 of its
resolution 827 (1993) and without prejudice to consideration of the arrangements
by the General Assembly, the Security Council finds the arrangements between the
United Nations and the Netherlands acceptable. The Council confirms that the
seat of the Tribunal has been determined to be in The Hague.

(Signed ) Jamsheed K. A. MARKER
President of the
Security Council
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